Happy New Year, it’s 2024l We hope you dll had a fabulous Christmas and enjoyed

your time with your families! Thank you for your continued support and cooperation

in helping to make the first four months a smooth transition into our school year!

During the month of January, we will be learning about the all things winter, snow

and winter and hibernating animalsl The children will listen to numerous stories to

learn about our January themes! Our activities will include decorating 2023, making

snowflakes, mittens, snowmen, polar bears, penguins etc!

As a reminder, please send in a nut free snack; if it is processed in a facility that

TS

* What we are Learning This Month:
i Letters: Mm, Nn, Oo

Colors: Blue, White
Shapes: Rectangle, Oval

<. Any questions or concerns, please
don’t hesitiate to email me at

missrhiannonl@gmail.com

I/2 - School Resumes

I/10 - Backwards Day & Parents
Zoom at 7/pm

1/15 - Martin Luther King Jr.
Day NO SCHOOL

|/22-26 - Scholastic Book Fair
9-Il AM, Grandparents/VIP
Week, Mystery Reader Week -
/23 - Pajama Day *f




